
Belleville Area District Library 
Personnel Committee Notes 

January 9, 2023 

 

The meeting convened at 7:04 pm. 

The following persons were present:  Linda Priest, Tanya Stoudemire, and Mary Jo Suchy 

The committee decided to recommend a salary increase of 5% to the director’s salary. 

The committee reviewed the library’s updated recommended salary ranges for each job description.  
The update is based upon the 2022 Detroit Suburban Librarians Roundtable Statistics Report and saw 
increases in all job categories.  The salary range recommendations will be made to the board. 

Mary Jo Suchy shared a review of pending changes to Michigan’s minimum wage law and paid sick leave 
law.  The personnel policy will need to be updated if the law is changed.  The personnel policy should be 
reviewed for any other changes or updates. 

The meeting adjourned at 7:52 pm. 


